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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 4:33 PM
To: 'borhani.parvaneh@gmail.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 24041)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing as it does not appear to relate to Commission business. 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission is committed to making sure that Florida's consumers receive some of 
their most essential services — electric, natural gas, telephone, water, and wastewater — in a safe, reasonable, 
and reliable manner.  In doing so, the PSC exercises regulatory authority over utilities in one or more of three 
key areas: rate base/economic regulation; competitive market oversight; and monitoring of safety, reliability, 
and service. 
   
For more information on the services the Public Service Commission does and does not regulate, go to our 
brochure entitled When to Call the PSC.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  




